November 4, 2016

A special meeting of the Mahoning Township Supervisors was held this evening at the Township
Municipal Building at 9:30 P.M. The meeting was opened with the Pledge to the Flag.

Members of the Board were present:

Ken Woodruff, Chairman

Bill Lynn, Supervisor

T. S. Scott, Supervisor

Also in attendance were:

Karen Blackledge of the Danvilie News

Charles Dietterick of the Mahoning Township Police Department
Joe Oberdorf, Secretary

Supervisor T. S. Scott made a motion to accept the Settlement Agreement between Mahoning Township
and Kim Wilt. The Settlement Agreement having been accepted and signed by Ms. Wilt on October 25,
2016. Vice Chairman Lynn seconded the motion and the motions passed with Chairman Kenneth
Woodruff abstaining because of the family member.

Lynn motioned to adjourn the special meeting which was seconded by Scott.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:45 A.M.

Respectfully submitted by joe Oberdorf, Secretary.



